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From: Jim Mosher
Subject: Suggested correction to CSB minutes

From: Jim Mosher <jimmosher@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2019 11:08 AM 
To: Mackinen, Traci <tmackinen@newportbeachca.gov> 
Cc: Salvini, Barbara <BSalvini@newportbeachca.gov> 
Subject: Suggested correction to CSB minutes 

Traci, 

With regard to the draft Civil Service Board minutes for June 3, 2019 (to be considered at tonight's CSB 
meeting), I would suggest modifying the last sentence on page 3 of 5 to read: 

   "EMS Division Chief Thompson was a keynote speaker and teacher during the conference." 

Without that qualification, I suspect future readers will surmise the City's current Fire Chief is named 
"Thompson". 

Yours sincerely, 

Jim Mosher 

Civil Service Board Meeting of December 2, 2019 
Add'l Comments - Item V.1.A - Approval of Minutes for 06/03/2019




